
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0112/2022-23                                                                                       06th Oct 2022 
 

CHANGE IN PSYCHOLOGY FACILITATOR 
 

Dear Parent 
 

Greetings!  
 

Trust you and everybody in your family is doing well.  
 

Please note that Ms. Sonal Arora will be taking over as the Psychology facilitator 
and School Counsellor from Thursday,6th October 2022.She will provide students 
with guidance and support in dealing with an array of issues and will ensure the 
social and emotional well-being of the students. 
 

Kindly note her email ID: sonal.a@ridgevalleyschool.org 
 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
 
Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
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